
Kimberly School District #414 
REGULAR BOARD MEETING FY23 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 22, 2022 
ITEM#10B4 

VIRTUAL DAY REQUEST FOR GRADES 9&12 ON OCTOBER 12, 2022  
*************************************************************** 

On October 12, 2022 the PSAT will be administered to all students in grades 10 and 11. Due to 
the need for room space and proctors it is impossible to administer the PSAT and provide in 
person instruction for grades 9 and 12. As we have done in the past, we are asking for 
permission to have a virtual day for students in grades 9 and 12. It should be noted, that when 
the SAT is administered to grade 11 in the spring that KHS will be able to administer the SAT 
while providing in person instruction for the other three grades. Mr. Gonzales is available to 
answer any questions you may have.  
 
Recommendation: It is recommended that the Kimberly School Board of Trustees approve a 
virtual day for grades 9 and 12 on October 12, 2022.  
 
 
 


